

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENT, UTILITIES AND CORPORATE SERVICES

Proposing a New Tree Protection Bylaw

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That the proposed changes to tree protection be approved;
- 2. That the City Solicitor be instructed to draft a tree protection bylaw;
- 3. That the City Solicitor be permitted to make any consequential amendments that may be identified with respect to other bylaws; and
- 4. That the City Clerk undertake amendments to Council Policy C09-011, Trees on City Property, as required, in conjunction with the tree protection bylaw, and based on the proposed changes, as outlined in the December 5, 2022 report of the General Manager, Utilities and Environment.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its meeting held on December 5, 2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

Attachment

December 5, 2022 report of the General Manager, Utilities and Environment.